
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

May 31, 1988 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners met in called session, Tuesday, May 31, 1988 at 
8:00 a.m. in Englewood Library. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Middleton with Commissioners Conner, 
Moses, and Armstrong present. 

They Mayor then informed the Commissioners that the Student Council of Englewood 
School had only $650.00 toward the erection of the lighted sign at the gazebo.  The 
Community Acton Group had consented to donate $200.00 toward the project and it 
was requested that the City donate an additional $200.00 toward the project, with the 
hope that the sign could later be bricked.  A motion was made by Middleton and 
seconded by Conner to donate $200.00 toward erection of the sign with more possible 
in the future if needed.  All ayes. 

Mayor Middleton then relayed a request by a prospective buyer of the Lawrence 
McConkey property for rezoning of the property to commercial to permit a used car 
lot.  After discussion, the Board agreed that spot zoning was not desirable. 

Commissioner Armstrong then informed the Board of the resurfacing project fort he 
streets, with emphasis placed on the desire to do the worst ones first. 

With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned, with a 
motion by Conner and a second by Moses. 
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